
Open recruitment for Motorway FS
From Wasim Tariq <wasimtariq286@gmail.com>
To hr@chipconsulting.org <hr@chipconsulting.org>
Cc Muhammad Ishfaq <ishfaq@ctc.org.pk>
Date 24/12/2023 02:00 PM

AoA

honorable HRD
it is to inform you that a person who joined our team as a safety warden at motorway filling station is left due to sudden death of his father. so we have to
find another suitable person for the post by standard hiring proceadures. it is requested to open recruitment link for the site.
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